
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

The Hamilton Conservation Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 7:00 P.M., at the 

Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Rd., Hamilton MA to consider 

amending regulations issued pursuant to By Law Chapter 17; 

entitled “Conservation”. The Hearing will be limited to a 

consideration of draft language removing all references to an 

“Open Space Committee” on page 3 of the regulations at Section 

G.  The proposed language for the new Section G is posted at 

Town Hall and on the Conservation Commission’s page at the 

town website www.hamiltonma.gov, via a link entitled "October 

10, 2018 Regulation Change".   For more information please 

email James Hankin Commission Coordinator at 

jhankin@hamiltnma.gov  or call 978-468-5583. 


